
Good evening, Kiser families.  This is principal Merrie Conaway. Check out this week’s Tiger 
Times https://secure.smore.com/n/ugsjat.  Student registration for the 25-26 school year 
ends Sunday, February 23rd.  Most of our students have completed the online 
registration.  Please  review the information sent home last week if your student needs help 
with this process.  Have a great evening and we will see you on Monday. 
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